10.

LINWOOD RESOURCE CENTRE

The Board considered a report from the Linwood Resource Centre on its
community stewardship and the way in which the Resource Centre was
responding to Linwood issues.

The Board decided to receive the information and to thank Eleanor Bodger for
this informative report.



